
Special Board Meeting 
June 22, 2020 at 2:00p.m. 

 

On May 29, 2020, Governor Pritzker issued the fourth Gubernatorial Disaster Proclamation for 
all counties in the State of Illinois. Due to the COVID-19 health pandemic, Ms. Sharron Davis, 

Board President, has determined that an in-person meeting is not practical or prudent. As 
permitted by Governor Pritzker’s Executive Orders 2020-39, 2020-33, 2020-18, 2020-07 and 

Senate Bill 2135 (when signed into law), this meeting will be held without the physical presence 
of a quorum at the meeting location.  

 

Meeting Location: District Office Professional Center 

 

Dr. Kimako Patterson, Superintendent of Schools, will be physically present at the meeting 

location. In-person attendance by members of the public will be limited to 10 people on a first 

come, first serve basis.  Face coverings are required, and social distancing practices will be 

observed. 

 

Members of the public, employees, parents, students, and any other persons may 

submit questions and attend the meeting as described herein and below. 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2261031242?pwd=RnVMQUxoRkZzckZsMkNoTXRxSzhhZz09 

Meeting ID: 226 103 1242 

Password: 689020 

 

The meeting will include an opportunity for public comment. Any member of the public who would 

like to make a public comment can submit their public comment via email to 

kpatterson@phsd144.net  by 12:00p.m. on the date of the meeting. Public comments submitted 

via email will be announced during the public comment portion of the meeting. 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2261031242?pwd=RnVMQUxoRkZzckZsMkNoTXRxSzhhZz09
mailto:kpatterson@phsd144.net

